
In December of 2019, my wife and I came in just expecting to visit with the animals and maybe help 
our friend find a new family member. We had no idea we’d be bringing home one of our own. How-
ever, after walking into the second cat room and catching a glimpse of a sleepy silver ball of poofy 
fur, I knew it was a done deal. I fell in love and the kitten soon to be known as Boris fell asleep in my 
arms, something we’ve done hundreds of times since he came to his new home. We couldn’t be 
happier, especially with the connection he made with his brother Monty. Thank you SSM Humane 
Society! 

 

 - Cameron B.  


